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Nonprofit that works to increase 
diversity in the police dept., enhance 
the quality of life in North Omaha, and 
reduce the gap between the 
community and police.  
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
The annual Easter Egg Hunt is fast 
approaching. We will have bouncy 
houses, face painting, food, and 
prizes.  
 
The event will be held at Millard Park 
on March 30th from 1:00pm-4:00pm. 
 
We are seeking volunteers to assist in 
the kitchen, filling Easter Eggs, and 
monitoring various activities.  

 
TRAINING & 
DEVELOPMENT 
 
Stay tuned for upcoming classes. 

 
  

  



 

HOW CAN I HELP?   CONTACT US AT BPOAOFOMAHA@GMAIL.COM OR 402-915-0830  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
ANNUAL TEEN SUMMIT 
Over 100 high schoolers gathered to attend the 
event.  There were breakout sessions that discussed 
topics such as finances, scholarships, college 
opportunities, and much more.  Many of the 
attendees were returning students from previous 
years.  We also had volunteers that we former 
attendees. 
 
The youth had the opportunity to learn more about 
the Buffet Scholarship Foundation and the Goodrich 
Foundation.  There were prize giveaways and many 
students walked away with TV’s, Lap Tops, Air Pods, 
and XBOX. 

 
 
PROMOTIONS / HONORS  
Ken Fox was promoted to OPD Captain, Jesse Godden 
was promoted to Sergeant and Kylee Askew was 
promoted to Sergeant and was our Inaugural award 
winner of the Deputy Chief Monroe Scholarship. 
 
Natalie Marino: daughter of Tony and Jennifer Marino 
received the Deputy Chief Monroe Scholarship.  They 
joined us for the UNO SCCJ Annual Scholarship and 
awards luncheon held at the Scott Conference  
Center, located on the UNO campus. 
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